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the United States poses a significant challenge to
families, healthcare systems, mental health services,
and many other caregiving groups. Using the Grand
Challenges for Social Work initiative as a framework,
this text evaluates critical policies and issues
pertaining to older adults, identifying both the overall
systemic inequalities currently working against older
adults as well as specific areas that require updated
policies and interventions. It calls for active
attention to the implementation of science-based
research, policy, and practices to promote health and
well-being. Among the topics addressed: Family violence
against older adults Disaster planning and preparedness
Building financial capability for aging families Health
needs of incarcerated older adults Closing the gap in
healthcare services for older adults Social isolation
and its effects on mental health and well-being A useful
gerontology resource for students, social work scholars,
and practitioners, Gerontological Social Work and the
Grand Challenges advocates for justice and equal
opportunity for older adults, and highlights important
social issues that must be urgently addressed in the
near future.
Handbook of Mental Health and Aging Nathan Hantke
2020-04-11 The Handbook of Mental Health and Aging,
Third Edition provides a foundational background for
practitioners and researchers to understand mental
health care in older adults as presented by leading
experts in the field. Wherever possible, chapters
integrate research into clinical practice. The book
opens with conceptual factors, such as the epidemiology
of mental health disorders in aging and cultural factors
that impact mental health. The book transitions into
neurobiological-based topics such as biomarkers, agerelated structural changes in the brain, and current
models of accelerated aging in mental health. Clinical
topics include dementia, neuropsychology, psychotherapy,
psychopharmacology, mood disorders, anxiety,
schizophrenia, sleep disorders, and substance abuse. The
book closes with current and future trends in geriatric
mental health, including the brain functional
connectome, repetitive transcranial magnetic stimulation
(rTMS), technology-based interventions, and treatment
innovations. Identifies factors influencing mental
health in older adults Includes biological,
sociological, and psychological factors Reviews
epidemiology of different mental health disorders
Supplies separate chapters on grief, schizophrenia,
mood, anxiety, and sleep disorders Discusses biomarkers
and genetics of mental health and aging Provides
assessment and treatment approaches
Evidence-Based Treatment with Older Adults Nancy Kropf
2017 "Provides a detailed examination of researchsupported psychosocial interventions for use with older
adults. The interventions address the diversity of
mental health and late-life challenges that older
adults' experience. Comprehensive treatment and research
information is provided for each intervention including
practice skills, strategies, and adaptions for use with
older clients"-Mental Health and Illness of the Elderly Helen Chiu
2017-08-22 This book consolidates current knowledge in
the field and discusses psychiatric disorders among the
elderly, while bridging the gap between clinical
practice and the socio-cultural contexts. The book is
particularly important in the face of rapidly changing
conditions globally and challenges such as migration,
war and violence, diminishing physical health due to
ageing and their impact on the mental health of elderly.
Longevity is a great gift of medical sciences and modern

Providing Home Care for Older Adults Danielle L. Terry
2020-09-09 A practical guide to providing home-based
mental health services, Providing Home Care for Older
Adults teaches readers to how to handle the unique
aspects of home-based care and apply and adapt evidencebased assessment and treatment within the home-based
setting. Featuring contributions from experienced,
board-certified home care psychologists, social workers,
and psychiatrists, the book explains the multifaceted
role of a home-based provider, offers concrete and
practical considerations for working within the home,
and highlights adaptations to specific evidence-based
methods used within the home. Also covered are special
topics related to hoarding, safety, capacity
evaluations, caregivers, case management, and use of
technology. Each chapter includes engaging case examples
with practical tips that illustrate what it is like to
work in this new and exciting frontier. Psychologists,
counselors, and other mental health practitioners in
home settings will be able to use this guide to provide
effective home-based care to older adults.
Community Mental Health for Older People Gerard Byrne
2010 Community Mental Health for Older People is the
perfect resource for mental health workers as it
discuses the ageing population, within the context of
community mental health. It provides a comprehensive
overview of the important issues and clinical practices
that influence mental health care for older people.
Written from a multidisciplinary perspective it is
suitable for all health workers in community mental
health teams (Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander
health workers, clinical psychologists, consumer
representatives, medical practitioners, occupational
therapists, registered nurses, social workers, etc) as
it incorporates the use of case studies to aid in the
application of evidence-based practice.
Multidisciplinary approach serves to illustrate the
breadth and context of mental issues for older people
Chapters are topical and relevant, discussing issues
such as service provision, cultural and rural issues,
major disorders and interventions, as well as ethical
and legal issues. Vignettes are included throughout the
clinical chapters and serve to illustrate real cases
derived from practice Evidence-based practice is a key
element to this pivotal new text as it highlights the
best method of practise, in a clear and accessible
manner. Highly readable style without the bulkiness of
excessive references This text will cover issues
relevant to the mental health of older people within a
community context in Australia and New Zealand. Issues
will include population health and the clinical
management of the major concerns experienced with the
diverse clinical presentations by older people. The
mental health care of older people is now considered a
specialist area with older person's mental health
services being key components of the mental health
service framework. The publication is primarily aimed at
health workers in community mental health teams
(registered nurses, clinical psychologists, medical
practitioners, social workers, occupational therapists,
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander health workers
etc), but would incorporate those trainee health
professionals involved in relevant undergraduate and
postgraduate studies.
Working with older people United States. Health Services
and Mental Health Administration. Community Health
Service 1972
Gerontological Social Work and the Grand Challenges Sara
Sanders 2019-11-30 The growing number of older adults in
mental-health-in-older-people-in-practice
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health care and since the benefit of longevity comes
with specific mental health issues of the elderly, this
book responds to the heightened need to understand and
address the mental health challenges of the elderly.
Psychological Assessment and Treatment of Older Adults
Nancy Pachana 2021-03-29 Expert guidance on the
psychological assessment and treatment of older
adultsLearn about the key issues when assessing and
treating older adults with mental health problems:Expert
guidance through the key topicsHighlights the best
assessment and treatment practicesAddresses diversity,
ethical, and health system issuesFull of real-life case
examplesResources in the appendix to test your
knowledgeMental health practitioners are encountering an
ever-growing number of older adults and so an up-to-date
and comprehensive text addressing the special
considerations that arise in the psychological
assessment and treatment of this population is vital.
This accessible handbook does just that by introducing
the key topics that psychologists and other health
professionals face when working with older adults. Each
area is introduced and then the special considerations
for older adults are explored, including specific
ethical and healthcare system issues. The use of case
examples brings the topics further to life. An important
feature of the book is the interweaving of diversity
issues (culture, race, sexuality, etc.) within the text
to lend an inclusive, contemporary insight into these
important practice components. The Pikes Peak
Geropsychology Knowledge and Skill Assessment Tool is
included in an appendix so readers can test their
knowledge, which will be helpful for those aiming for
board certification in geropsychology (ABGERO). This an
ideal text for clinical psychologists transitioning to
work with older clients, for those wanting to improve
their knowledge for their regular practice, and for
trainees or young clinicians just starting out.
Mental Disorders in Older Adults Steven H. Zarit
2011-03-14 Provides essential knowledge and skills for
effective mental health practice with older adults.
Practical Strategies in Geriatric Mental Health Laura B.
Dunn, M.D. 2019-09-24 This book provides practical, upto-the-minute information and tools for clinicians
working with older adults. A roster of expert authors
offers the most practical clinical and research insights
across the most relevant, frequently encountered
diagnostic and treatment problems. Each chapter is
organized in a logical, easy-to-follow structure tha
Integrated Textbook of Geriatric Mental Health Donna
Cohen 2011-07-20 As the population ages, increasing
numbers of older people require the attention and
services of mental health professionals. Despite their
prevalence, however, mental health problems in this
population often go undiagnosed and therefore untreated.
This textbook offers medical students and professionals
the information they need to care for older people with
mental disorders. Drs. Donna Cohen and Carl Eisdorfer,
two internationally recognized experts in geriatric
mental health, provide a comprehensive framework within
which students and practitioners alike can address the
salient issues of the field. These include the
biopsychosocial aging processes, specific pathologies
prevalent in later life, social issues common to the
elderly, the delivery of care in various settings, and
the economic policies affecting services for older
people. The authors' goal is not only to enhance
clinical practice but also to urge physicians to develop
and coordinate a more holistic care strategy that
acknowledges the complex challenges of older patients.
To this end, Cohen and Eisdorfer discuss essential
principles of optimal care, the latest research
findings, evidence- and consensus-based practice
standards, resources to help professionals keep abreast
of the changing mental health landscape, and ethical
dilemmas of clinical practice and research. The signal
strength of this book lies in its integrated approach,
an approach that emphasizes the philosophy and
principles of caring for older people along with
clinical practices and issues. From this broader
perspective, the authors describe the many factors that
influence the lives, health, and well-being of older
patients and their caregivers, making this an ideal text
for psychiatrists, psychologists, nurses, and social
workers.
Mental Disorders in Older Adults, Second Edition Steven
H. Zarit 2012-08-22 Illustrated with abundant clinical
material, this book provides essential knowledge and
mental-health-in-older-people-in-practice

skills for effective mental health practice with older
adults. It demonstrates how to evaluate and treat
frequently encountered clinical problems in this
population, including dementias, mood and anxiety
disorders, and paranoid symptoms. Strategies are
presented for implementing psychosocial interventions
and integrating them with medications. The book also
describes insightful approaches for supporting family
caregivers and addresses the nuts and bolts of
consulting in institutional settings. Combining their
expertise as a researcher and an experienced clinician,
the authors offer a unique perspective on the challenges
facing older adults and how to help them lead more
fulfilling and independent lives. Three reproducible
forms can also be downloaded and printed in a convenient
8 1/2" x 11" size.
Handbook of Geropsychiatry for the Advanced Practice
Nurse Leigh Powers 2020-12-28 Offers a wealth of
information and insight geared specifically for APRNs
providing holistic mental health care to older adults
Addressing the most commonly-encountered mental health
disorders, this practical, evidence-based resource for
advanced practice nurses, nurse educators, and graduate
nursing students delivers the knowledge and tools needed
to effectively assess, examine, diagnose, treat, and
promote optimal mental health in the geriatric patient.
Written by recognized experts in the field of
geropsychiatry, this handbook encompasses updated DSM-5
diagnoses and criteria, psychopharmacology, the
psychiatric exam, and systems-level approaches to care.
It also considers the relationships of the geriatric
patient to family, community, and health care providers
as they contribute to successful treatment. This
handbook examines the biological changes associated with
aging and addresses common mental health disorders of
older adults. It presents clear clinical guidelines and
demonstrates the use of relevant clinical tools and
scales with illustrative examples. Additionally, the
text delves into cultural differences that impact
treatment and addresses the distinct needs of patients
during a pandemic such as COVID-19. Key Features:
Written specifically for APNs and students who work in
the geropsychiatry field Presents evidence-based content
within a holistic nursing framework Links
psychopharmacological content with psychotherapy
Describes cultural considerations in assessment and
treatment during a pandemic such as COVID-19--in
assessment and treatment Delivers key information on
interprofessional approaches to patient care Includes
Case studies with discussion questions Interprofessional
Boxes contain key information on partnerships that can
enhance care Evidence-Based Practice Boxes focus on
proven strategies and resources Purchase includes
digital access for use on most mobile devices or
computers.
The Praeger Handbook of Mental Health and the Aging
Community Doreen Maller 2017-11-27 A comprehensive book
written by experienced practitioners, this single-volume
work describes clinical competencies, specific
challenges, and applications in providing services to
the elderly and their caregivers. • Includes therapeutic
interventions and addresses critical elements including
diversity, poverty, disability, and the law and ethics
of elder care • Features case studies that clearly
illustrate expressive arts, animal-assisted therapy,
couple's counseling, family therapy, and evidence-based
treatments • Ideally suited to students, psychologists,
counselors, therapists, and health professionals who
work with, or aim to practice with, elderly people and
their families • Enables interns in their early years of
practice to ensure that their services are appropriate,
client centered, client driven, and evidence-based
Mental Health Care for Elderly People Ian J. Norman 1997
Helping older people and their families cope
successfully with mental health problems is the
responsibility of a multi-disciplinary team of health
and social care professionals. This textbook reflects
this approach and applies theory and research to the
practical care of elderly people with mental health
problems from a multi-disciplinary perspective. The book
is divided into four sections: Mental Health, Old Age,
and Society; Understanding Mental Health Problems in
Later Life; Therapeutic Interventions; and The
Organization of Care for Elderly People with Mental
Health Problems. Case material is interspersed
throughout to illustrate the application of theory and
research in practice and all chapters include annotated
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bibliographies of recommended reading as well as
reference lists.
Psychotherapy for Depression in Older Adults Sara Honn
Qualls 2007-04-10 The first book in the new Wiley Series
on Geropsychology, Psychotherapy for Depression in Older
Adults is a practical resource created by a team of
international luminaries in the field. Developed in
conjunction with the Gerontology Center of the
University of Colorado, this expert guide provides
evidence-based treatment approaches for alleviating
depression in older adults.
Social Work with Older People Ann McDonald 2010-03-08
Social Work with Older People provides an authoritative
and practical guide to working with older people in a
range of settings. It addresses the complexities of
individual work with older people, as well as work with
families, groups and the wider community, and is not
afraid to tackle the challenges as well as opportunities
of practice in this area. The book begins by explaining
the demographic changes that have led to a ‘greying’ of
the general population. It goes on to discuss the
diversity in experiences of ageing across society, and
the range of issues which confront older people and
those who wish to work proactively with them. Clear
attention is paid to the processes of assessment, care
planning and review, with readers encouraged to reflect
on developing good practice through case studies and
exercises. Although it has a strong practical emphasis,
the book also stresses the value of theoretical
perspectives, with insights from fields such as
sociology and psychology woven throughout the book.
Clear links are also made to policy guidelines and
organizational standards, without losing sight of the
deeper, often more complex, issues that arise when
working with older people. Social Work with Older People
will be essential reading for social work students and
practitioners, but also for others who are interested in
the development of practice with older people as
citizens and service users.
Mental Health, Intellectual and Developmental
Disabilities and the Ageing Process Vee P. Prasher
2020-12-22 This book brings together findings from
research and clinical practice, with comprehensive
coverage of the important aspects of mental health in
ageing persons with intellectual and developmental
disabilities. It is crucial for professionals involved
in the care of persons with all intellectual and
developmental disabilities to have a broad understanding
of the essential range of issues, and therefore this
book provides a truly multi-disciplinary perspective,
complete with many figures and illustrations to
underline the key points. Undoubtedly, research and
clinical practice are much more advanced in the general
ageing population than in persons with intellectual and
developmental disabilities, and so professionals and
academics must be made fully aware of commonalities and
idiosyncrasies of older people with intellectual and
developmental disabilities. This book presents the
ongoing developments concerning mental health and aging,
which will become relevant to the intellectually
disabled population. Through experience, this book also
acknowledges that the impact on the persons themselves
and on their carers always needs to be taken into
account, with treatment programs established with a
multi-faceted team approach in mind. Avoiding the jargon
of many titles in this area while maintaining the handson approach of clinical practice, this book meshes the
practical and scientific worlds, with all chapters
written by leading experts in the field. Beyond the US,
the IASSIDD support expands the book message worldwide.
Retooling for an Aging America Institute of Medicine
2008-08-27 As the first of the nation's 78 million baby
boomers begin reaching age 65 in 2011, they will face a
health care workforce that is too small and woefully
unprepared to meet their specific health needs.
Retooling for an Aging America calls for bold
initiatives starting immediately to train all health
care providers in the basics of geriatric care and to
prepare family members and other informal caregivers,
who currently receive little or no training in how to
tend to their aging loved ones. The book also recommends
that Medicare, Medicaid, and other health plans pay
higher rates to boost recruitment and retention of
geriatric specialists and care aides. Educators and
health professional groups can use Retooling for an
Aging America to institute or increase formal education
and training in geriatrics. Consumer groups can use the
mental-health-in-older-people-in-practice

book to advocate for improving the care for older
adults. Health care professional and occupational groups
can use it to improve the quality of health care jobs.
Aging and Mental Health Daniel L. Segal 2018-01-18 Fully
updated and revised, this new edition of a highly
successful text provides students, clinicians, and
academics with a thorough introduction to aging and
mental health. The third edition of Aging and Mental
Health is filled with new updates and features,
including the impact of the DSM-5 on diagnosis and
treatment of older adults. Like its predecessors, it
uses case examples to introduce readers to the field of
aging and mental health. It also provides both a
synopsis of basic gerontology needed for clinical work
with older adults and an analysis of several facets of
aging well. Introductory chapters are followed by a
series of chapters that describe the major theoretical
models used to understand mental health and mental
disorders among older adults. Following entries are
devoted to the major forms of mental disorders in later
life, with a focus on diagnosis, assessment, and
treatment issues. Finally, the book focuses on the
settings and contexts of professional mental health
practice and on emerging policy issues that affect
research and practice. This combination of theory and
practice helps readers conceptualize mental health
problems in later life and negotiate the complex
decisions involved with the assessment and treatment of
those problems. Features new material on important
topics including positive mental health, hoarding
disorder, chronic pain, housing, caregiving, and ethical
and legal concerns Substantially revised and updated
throughout, including reference to the DSM-5 Offers
chapter-end recommendations of websites for further
information Includes discussion questions and critical
thinking questions at the end of each chapter Aging and
Mental Health, Third Edition is an ideal text for
advanced undergraduate and graduate students in
psychology, for service providers in psychology,
psychiatry, social work, and counseling, and for
clinicians who are experienced mental health service
providers but who have not had much experience working
specifically with older adults and their families.
Mental Health Practice with the Elderly Mark A. Edinberg
1985
Assessment and Treatment of Older Adults Gregory A.
Hinrichsen 2019-08 This book shows mental health
providers how to expand their practice in order to treat
older adults.
Older People and Mental Health Nursing Rebecca Neno
2008-04-15 Older People and Mental Health Nursing
provides an evidence-based guide to caring for the
growing number of older people with mental health
issues. It focuses on the knowledge and key skills which
practitioners require to work effectively with older
people who have, or are at risk of developing, mental
health needs. Divided into five sections, Older People
and Mental Health Nursing first explores the background,
historical perspectives and influences on mental health
care in later life. It then looks at the ethical and
legal issues involved, therapeutic relationships, and
the values underpinning support and care. Part three
focuses on aspects which have traditionally been
neglected in mental health care, including culture,
religion and sexuality. Part four details specific
mental health issues for older people, including
delirium, depression, and dementia. The final section
explores future trends in older people’s mental health
and offers ideas on how nursing is developing, and could
develop, to address these. Offers a practical evidencebased guide to the care of older people with mental
health conditions Includes thought provoking practice
examples throughout Contains guidelines for nursing
practice & therapeutic interventions Includes case
studies and reflective scenarios Written by experts in
the field
Geriatric Mental Health Care Robert P. Roca, M.D.,
M.P.H. 2022-03-14 "Geriatric Mental Health Care
addresses the disproportionate impact that the COVID-19
pandemic has had on older adults with mental illness.
Topics covered include inpatient geriatric psychiatry
during a pandemic, telehealth models of care, health
care staff concerns, and social determinants of health.
The authors also explore the pandemic's effects on
research and the economy, analyzing the impact of
nonclinical factors on the broader clinical care effort.
Geriatric Mental Health Care provides techniques that
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health care providers can use to overcome the challenges
of the current pandemic-and prepare for the next one"-Psychotherapy with Older Adults Bob Knight 1996-03-21
This second edition of a practical guide for experienced
therapists and students in clinical training brings
together current gerontological theory, research and
clinical experience with the elderly.
Evidence-Based Behavioral Health Practices for Older
Adults Sue E. Levkoff, ScD 2006-06-02 Print+CourseSmart
Contemporary Perspectives on Ageism Liat Ayalon
2018-05-22 This open access book provides a
comprehensive perspective on the concept of ageism, its
origins, the manifestation and consequences of ageism,
as well as ways to respond to and research ageism. The
book represents a collaborative effort of researchers
from over 20 countries and a variety of disciplines,
including, psychology, sociology, gerontology,
geriatrics, pharmacology, law, geography, design,
engineering, policy and media studies. The contributors
have collaborated to produce a truly stimulating and
educating book on ageism which brings a clear overview
of the state of the art in the field. The book serves as
a catalyst to generate research, policy and public
interest in the field of ageism and to reconstruct the
image of old age and will be of interest to researchers
and students in gerontology and geriatrics.
Occupational Therapy and Older People Anita Atwal
2013-02-12 This book locates older people as major
clients of occupational therapy services. It provides a
comprehensive resource for students and a basic working
reference for clinicians. The book encompasses current
theories, debates and challenges which occupational
therapists need to engage in if they are to provide proactive and promotional approaches to ageing. Detailed
coverage of bodily structures, functions and pathologies
leads onto chapters dedicated to activity, occupation
and participation. The ethos of the book is to inspire
innovation in the practice of occupational therapy with
older people, promoting successful ageing that entails
control and empowerment. This new edition has been fully
revised and updated. In addition brand new material has
been included on occupational transitions (retirement,
frailty and end of life); user perspectives; public
health including advocacy, enablement and empowerment;
people entering old age with disability and mental
health conditions; visual impairment; assistive
technology driving and ageism.
Mental Health and Older People Carolyn A. Chew-Graham
2016-05-27 This case-based book offers primary care
practitioners support in managing older people with
difficulties due to mental health problems, emphasising
the importance of integrating health and social care.
The full range of disorders is covered, including
anxiety and depression, delirium, psychosis and the
dementias. The discussion of anxiety and depression
encompasses diagnosis and management, assessment of
risk, evidence for both pharmacological and nonpharmacological interventions, and models of care. Clear
guidance is provided on the identification and
management of symptoms of delirium and different forms
of psychosis in older people. The coverage of the
dementias includes presentation, initial management,
risks to self and others, referral to specialist care
and care of older people in residential and nursing
homes. Each chapter is co-written by authors from
different professional backgrounds and draws on up-todate national and international research and guidelines.
The book will assist greatly in the commissioning and
delivery of evidence-based practice.
Primary Care Mental Health in Older People Carlos
Augusto de Mendonça Lima 2019-08-07 This book is a
practical resource that will support the delivery of
holistic mental health interventions in the primary and
community care setting for older people. Primary care
delivery is discussed in relation to both functional
mental health problems, such as anxiety, depression, and
psychotic and personality disorders, and acquired
organic mental disorders of old age, such as dementia,
cognitive impairments, and delirium. Careful
consideration is paid to the complex relationship
between mental and somatic health problems, as well as
the impacts of multimorbidity and polypharmacy. Further
topics include, for example, epidemiology, wider
determinants of health, different care models, history
taking, neurocognitive and capacity assessment, and
pharmacological, psychological, and physical
interventions. The wider goals of the book are to
mental-health-in-older-people-in-practice

support the development of community resilience and
self-care in older people; to promote universal access
and equity for older people in order to enable them to
achieve or recover the highest attainable standard of
health, regardless of age, gender, or social position;
and to promote pathways to care for older people with
mental health problems respecting their autonomy,
independence, human rights, and the importance of the
life-course approach. This book will be an invaluable
resource for all professionals who work with older
adults with mental health problems and those training in
these fields including physicians, psychiatrists, family
doctors, geriatricians, general practitioners, nurses,
psychologists, neurologists, occupational therapists,
social workers, support workers and community health and
social care workers.
Gerontological Practice for the Twenty-first Century
Virginia E. Richardson 2005-12-07 Gerontological
Practice for the Twenty-first Century meets the need for
state-of-the-art information on practice approaches with
older patients that are age-specific and empirically
based, blend "micro" and "macro" views, and reflect
current themes in the aging and social work fields. The
book is designed as a text for students and as a
professional resource for practitioners. Clearly
written, the book offers an expert and comprehensive
review of the current literature and focuses on issues
relating to the most vulnerable older people.
Gerontological Practice for the Twenty-first Century
also features case illustrations throughout and brief
end-of-chapter questions for review. The book has four
parts. Part 1 reviews current and classic theories of
aging and proposes an original framework for an
integrative approach to practice with older people that
incorporates both individual and policy-level
interventions. The approach is based on current themes
such as a life course perspective, heterogeneity,
diversity, and inequality. Part 2 covers such common and
important psychological problems among older
individuals, as anxiety, depression, suicide, substance
abuse, and dementia, and describes appropriate,
evidence-based interventions. Part 3 considers the
social psychological picture by discussing working with
older families, end-of-life care, bereavement, and work
and retirement. Part 4 focuses on core sociopolitical
issues in the lives of older people: economic policy,
poverty, health policy, quality-of-life concerns, and
social services. Current, authoritative, and original,
this single-volume gerontology resource will be of
valuable use to graduate students and practitioners.
Social Work Practice With Older Adults Jill M. Chonody
2017-11-08 This book presents a contemporary framework
based on the World Health Organization′s active aging
policy that allows students to focus on client strengths
and resources when working with the elderly. Covering
micro, mezzo, and macro practice domains, the text
examines all aspects of working with aging populations,
from assessment through termination.
The Mental Health and Substance Use Workforce for Older
Adults Institute of Medicine 2012-10-26 At least 5.6
million to 8 million-nearly one in five-older adults in
America have one or more mental health and substance use
conditions, which present unique challenges for their
care. With the number of adults age 65 and older
projected to soar from 40.3 million in 2010 to 72.1
million by 2030, the aging of America holds profound
consequences for the nation. For decades, policymakers
have been warned that the nation's health care workforce
is ill-equipped to care for a rapidly growing and
increasingly diverse population. In the specific
disciplines of mental health and substance use, there
have been similar warnings about serious workforce
shortages, insufficient workforce diversity, and lack of
basic competence and core knowledge in key areas.
Following its 2008 report highlighting the urgency of
expanding and strengthening the geriatric health care
workforce, the IOM was asked by the Department of Health
and Human Services to undertake a complementary study on
the geriatric mental health and substance use workforce.
The Mental Health and Substance Use Workforce for Older
Adults: In Whose Hands? assesses the needs of this
population and the workforce that serves it. The breadth
and magnitude of inadequate workforce training and
personnel shortages have grown to such proportions, says
the committee, that no single approach, nor a few
isolated changes in disparate federal agencies or
programs, can adequately address the issue. Overcoming
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these challenges will require focused and coordinated
action by all.
Nursing Care of Older People Andrew Hindle 2011-02-10
Nursing care of older people provides a new,
contemporary, evidence based and practical guide to
meeting the holistic health needs of older patients.
With a clear and engaging style, the authors outline a
rigorous and robust account of underlying principles and
evidence with tools and tips for best nursing practice.
This comprehensive textbook examines the changes brought
about by the ageing process to both physical and mental
health as well as learning disabilities. Providing
essential insights necessary to deliver high quality
nursing in primary and hospital care, this text covers a
wide range of issues and clinical topics. Learning is
aided by case studies, nursing insights, activities, and
reflection enabling readers to apply theory to practice.
This text is particularly useful for pre and post
registration student nurses, qualified nursing staff,
and other healthcare professionals working alongside
nurses to deliver care to older people. The online
resource centre to accompany Nursing care of older
people features: For students and lecturers · Additional
interactive case studies. · National policy links. ·
Website links to national older people organizations,
charities and support groups and links to journals on
older patients in health care. · Audio podcasts on the
nursing care of older people.
Older People, Ageing and Social Work Mark Hughes
2020-07-23 'Essential reading for practitioners,
educators and researchers within the general field of
social work with older people.' - From the foreword by
Mark Lymbery, Associate Professor of Social Work,
University of Nottingham The reality of our ageing
population means all social workers need to be confident
in working with older people. Social workers are engaged
in ongoing practice with older people in a variety of
contexts, from hospitals, aged care assessment teams and
mental health services to employment services, housing
services and rehabilitation services. Older People,
Ageing and Social Work draws on theoretical, research,
policy and practice knowledge to inform contemporary
practice with older people. Hughes and Heycox
demonstrate that high level professional skills are
required in this area as well as detailed knowledge of
the issues affecting older people's lives. They argue
that practitioners need to take into account the social
and emotional needs of the older people they work with,
as well as the practical and administrative aspects of
their roles. They emphasise understanding the diversity
of the older population and enabling older people to
make the most of their strengths and capacities.
Mental Health and Later Life John Keady 2010-09-13 The
mental health needs of older people are all too often
overlooked or put down to the inevitable effects of old
age. This textbook will make it much easier for health
professionals to identify, treat and support the needs
of this vulnerable group.
GERIATRIC FORENSIC PSYCHIATRY Dr Jacob Holzer 2017-11-30
Geriatric Forensic Psychiatry: Principles and Practice
is one of the first texts to provide a comprehensive
review of important topics in the intersection of
geriatric psychiatry, medicine, clinical neuroscience,
forensic psychiatry, and law. It will speak to a broad
audience among varied fields, including clinical and
forensic psychiatry and mental health professionals,
geriatricians and internists, attorneys and courts,
regulators, and other professionals working with the
older population. Topics addressed in this text, applied
to the geriatric population, include clinical forensic
evaluation, regulations and laws, civil commitment,
different forms of capacity, guardianship, patient
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rights, medical-legal issues related to treatment, long
term care and telemedicine, risk management, patient
safety and error reduction, elder driving, sociopathy
and aggression, offenders and the adjudication process,
criminal evaluations, corrections, ethics, culture,
cognitive impairment, substance abuse, trauma, older
professionals, high risk behavior, and forensic mental
health training and research. Understanding the
relationship between clinical issues, laws and
regulations, and managing risk and improving safety,
will help to serve the growing older population.
Ageing and Older Adult Mental Health Patrick Ryan
2013-03 This book examines the issues and implications
that mental health professionals face when dealing with
ageing and older adults. The book focuses on the
biological, psychological and cultural influences that
impact on the work of mental health practitioners who
work with this client group. Based on current empirical
research and evidence-based practical issues this book
explores topics including:ageing and dementiaelder
abusecaring for older adultsdepression and ageingthe
paradox of ageinghow older adults are key to the success
of future generations. Throughout the book the
contributors emphasise.
Geropsychiatric and Mental Health Nursing Karen Melillo
2010-10-25 A new and updated version of this bestselling resource! Jones and Bartlett Publisher's 2011
Nurse's Drug Handbook is the most up-to-date, practical,
and easy-to-use nursing drug reference! It provides:
Accurate, timely facts on hundreds of drugs from
abacavir sulfate to Zyvox; Concise, consistently
formatted drug entries organized alphabetically; Nononsense writing style that speaks your language in
terms you use everyday; Index of all generic, trade, and
alternate drug names for quick reference. It has all the
vital information you need at your fingertips: Chemical
and therapeutic classes, FDA pregnancy risk category and
controlled substance schedule; Indications and dosages,
as well as route, onset, peak, and duration information;
Incompatibilities, contraindications; interactions with
drugs, food, and activities, and adverse reactions;
Nursing considerations, including key patient-teaching
points; Vital features include mechanism-of-action
illustrations showing how drugs at the cellular, tissue,
or organ levels and dosage adjustments help
individualize care for elderly patients, patients with
renal impairment, and others with special needs;
Warnings and precautions that keep you informed and
alert.
Anti-discriminatory Practice in Mental Health Care for
Older People Pauline Lane 2017-02-21 Exploring the key
issues around anti-discriminatory practice for
professionals working in mental health services, this
book looks at ways to improve the health and social care
of older people from minority and excluded communities.
The chapters explore the issues involved in working with
individuals from a range of minority groups, such as
LGBT people, people with learning disabilities, people
from black and minority ethnic communities, homeless
people and people with dementia. The chapters cover
important theory and research into discrimination,
ageing and identity. Contributions from experts in the
fields of mental health and working with minority groups
provide practical insights into developing antidiscriminatory practice.There is also practical advice
on culturally appropriate support for carers, cultural
competency in end of life care, working with
interpreters, and celebrating diversity, accompanied by
supporting practical resources. This comprehensive book
will provide mental health practitioners and students
with an essential understanding of anti-discriminatory
practice.
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